TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 22
JULY 2022







CHESS CLUB IS BACK!

Chess Club is back!

We are resuming our Chess Club from Term 3, Week 2. Please join us Thursdays Week B at lunch time in the Senior IRC. This is one of THAC's largest clubs and all students years 7 – 12 are welcome to attend. No matter your skill level, this is a friendly club that meets to enjoy playing chess together. We have many chess boards and clocks available for use so please come along. We would especially love to see students from the Year 7 cohort who are keen chess players!

Thomas Hassall has some top level chess players who will be competing as a team an representing our College at the MISA Chess tournament in September. We will keep you updated in the lead up to this event.

Ms Michelle Raft

Languages Teacher - Head of House & Liddell Advisor